Legion Post 93 May 2024 Newsletter



From the Commander

Greetings,

I am ready for spring! We will be having some things happening in May that I hope to see you all at. Before we jump into the May happenings, I want to thank all of the volunteers who showed up for the post clean up and have helped spring clean the Post. Everything looks great from the trimming of the trees and bushes to the weed eating and the inside cleaning.

So, onto the May happenings. We have applied for the GiveOrcas grant through OICF (GiveOrcas |OICF) to complete some needed upgrades and fixes to our Post. Because of this campaign, we will be holding a membership drive on Saturday, May 11 th and we will be having wimpy burgers!

Spread the word. During our membership drive we will be posting information and showcasing our contributions to our community. Please come and support our club, enjoy some wimpy burgers and take pride in part of an organization that is always looking at ways to support our community.

Exec Meeting - May 8th 5PM followed by General Meeting at 5:30PM

The American Legion Memorial Day service this year will be held at the Olga Cemetery at 11:00 am.

We will also be holding an all units meeting on Wednesday, May 22 rd beginning at 5:30 pm.

During this meeting the club will be closed so that all can attend the meeting. We have a busy month ahead and I look forward to seeing you!

Angie Arreguin Commander



From the Lounge

Happy, beautiful May to you,

May is looking to be a busy month.

First in line is Cinco de Mayo....

We will be serving up authentic Mexican food by none other than Post Commander Angie Arreguin along with tasty margaritas.

Next will be the Membership Drive on May 11th, the lounge will be open at 4:00 to the public, we'll have lots going on, please join us!!

That brings us to Birthday Night, May 24th, with a picnic theme, the club will provide sandwich makings. Bring your favorite side dish, salad, or desert, we'll serve dinner at 5:30.

I'm attempting to organize a "swap meet" in the parking lot Saturday June 15th. There will be 15 spaces available to rent at \$25 per space. Additional 6 and 8 foot tables are available for rent if needed. If you would like to reserve a 12x12 foot area to sell your treasures please call the legion (360) 376-4987 and leave a message to reserve. Spaces are on a first come first serve basis.

You may notice a new face behind the bar. Please welcome April Nance. April will be filling in here and there when needed.

That being said, have an amazing May!!!

Cheers, Lori Gates

Auxiliary News

The Scholarship Committee would like to thank everyone for their donations to our Annual Scholarship Fundraiser. Checks are coming in and we appreciate the support of our members and the community. Scholarships will be awarded in June at the Celebration of Success.

A big thank you to Mark O'neill for taking our 6 boxes of much needed items to American Lake Veterans Hospital. Barbara Saul does a great job shopping and getting the good deals for the many things needed such as socks, tee shirts, jeans, sweat pants, ect. For the year our donations to American Lake is a total of \$3265.00.

Thanks to those who took the time to come and help with the Post clean up. It was great to see the difference a few hours made.

May 24th is National Poppy day. Wear a red poppy to honor our armed forces who have died in the line of duty and to support our veterans. All donations from poppies goes into our Veterans programs.

Don't forget that Pancake Breakfast is the last Sunday of the Month. May 26th 8-noon. What a great breakfast!

Auxiliary President Patty Resch

Sons of the America Legion Post 93

Spring has sprung,

With that we are back to trying to keep up with the grounds around the post. We will be cleaning the parking lot on the 10th before the membership drive and the day before Memorial Day, if you would like to help let me know.

This month we will be reviewing scholarship applications, if you would like to be on that committee let me know. Also, this month is when our officers are selected for next year. There are always roles to be filled to keep our squadron running. On the meeting note, we have had low turnout so far this year and could use your impute to keep running smoothly. Our next meeting is May 20th at 6pm. I am happy to make meeting available via Zoom or conference call if you would like to participate but cannot make it to the post.

May 11th is a membership drive. See the rest of the newsletter for more information.

Part of this night is community outreach for what our post and squadrons do to benefit our community and mission. If you would like to assist or share your experiences, please attend.

Thank you for your support Rich Harvey 360-298-0532, lt29harvey@gmail.com SAL Post 93











MAY 2024

Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
			1	2	3	4
5 Cinco de Mayo	6	7	8 5PM AUX meet 5PM Exec Meet 5:30 General Meeting	9	10 Parking lot Clean-up	11 4 PM Membership Drive open to public Winpy Burgers!!!!
12 Mother's Day	13	14	15	16	17	18 Armed Forces Day
19	20 5PM Auxiliary meeting 6PM SAL Meeting	21	22 5:30 PM All Units Meeting	23	24 5:30 PM Birthday Night, National Poppy day.	25
26 8-Noon Pancake Breakfast i	27 Memorial Day 11 AM Memorial Day service	28	29	30	31	
		Sa M Tu W Th 1 2 3 4 7 8 9 10 11 14 15 16 17 18 21 22 23 24 25 28 29 30	Sa M 5 6 12 13 2 3 8 19 20 9 10 1 26 27 16 17	Tu W Th F Sa 1 4 5 6 7 8 11 12 13 14 15 18 19 20 21 22 25 26 27 28 29	, Memorial	gion.org Day service tery at 11:00